
English Country Dance Classes in Baton Rouge this summer!

6 Friday evenings beginning July 6

7:30-9:30pm

Huey Long Field House ballroom

Teachers: Craig Kaster and Charlene Heaton

These classes are offered as part of Friday night International Folk Dance which meets 
throughout the school year.  There is no charge for the classes, but small donations 
toward the rent are welcome.

We will learn the figures of English Country Dance, paying attention to the basics: 
timing, relating to one’s partner, and moving with grace and style.

Most English Country Dances are done in longways sets with a partner, but no need to 
bring a partner; we will simply partner up with each other.  Gents’ and ladies’ roles can 
be danced by any gender.

The Huey Long Fieldhouse has a large ballroom with a sprung wooden floor (a dancer’s 
dream!). The Field House is located on Field House Dr. across from the Indian Mounds 
on the LSU campus.  The cross street at the corner is Dalrymple. Parking is available in 
the circular drive in front of the Field House or on the street. You can also park on the 
street in front or beside the building on Dalrymple.  Enter the building through the 
double glass doors at the top of the steps, turn left and then right to find the ballroom.  

There is a water fountain in the entrance to the field house, but we suggest you bring 
your own bottle of water.  No food or drink is permitted in the dance hall, so we leave 
our bottles on a chair just outside the studio door.  Also please wear clean-soled shoes 
in the dance hall.

We will enjoy working these dances out together and plan to have a lot of fun doing so!

For more info, contact Charlene Heaton at (225) 803-9194 or charlene_9@icloud.com


